Bald Eagle Repeater Association
Club Meeting

March 17, 2004

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, March 17, 2004 at the home of Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes in Montgomery.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Bill Barnes, N3JIX at 7:15pm.

There were 8 members present: Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Ryan Gross, N3SSL, Ken Horn, KE3LM, Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ.

The minutes of the meeting held on January 21, 2004 were read and were approved on a motion by Jim Boose, KB3ETE and seconded by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP.

The Treasurer report was presented and was approved on a motion by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB.

The balance in the Checking Account on March 17, 2004-----$1,224.49.

Old Business:

The power supply on the .09 repeater was replaced  with the Micor power supply.

Ryan, N3SSL presented two brochures and prices on power supplies. He was asked to get a firm price on a   30amp switching power  supply and a price on a  commercial  repeater to be presented at the May  meeting.
The PL board on the .09 repeater was defective and the problem was a resistor  and was corrected. The audio was adjusted. There will be a complete check of the repeater deviation, audio, and voltage  as soon as weather permits.

There were corrections made with the .05 audio. 

The .49 Repeater is working OK.. All 3 repeaters are working well at present time!

A Work day will be scheduled at the May meeting. Ken Horn, KE3LM stated that he had siding that he would give the club to be used on the repeater building.

The coordination for the .49 repeater has not been taken care of  and Bill Barnes, N3JIX stated  that he would check into this problem.

There are several Club members planning on attending the Timonium Hamfest on March 27. A motion was made by Jim Boose, KB3ETE to authorize Bill Barnes, N3JIX to spend up to $400.00  at the Timonium Hamfest to buy equipment needed to link the .09 and .49 repeaters and was seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB. The motion was approved.
The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP and secoded by Keith Brown, KB3CB at 8:15pm.

A 50/50 drawing was held after the meeting. $13.00  was taken in.  The winner was Ken Horn, KE3LM, $6.00 and  the Club received $7.00.
Page 2.

Refreshments were served after the meeting.

The Club wishes to thank Bill and Tina Barnes for allowing the  club to use their home to hold tonight’s meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, WB3HOI

Secretary, BERA
